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Atkins, Caelan

From: Paul Fretwell >
Sent: 22 April 2023 11:53
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind objection

Categories: Consultation Respone

Dear Sirs 
 
As a Southsea resident, nature conservationist and prospective allotment holder, I object to the Aquind 
development. It is the wrong project in the wrong place. Portsmouth’s last remaining open spaces are pressured/ 
precious like never before. 
 
Please block this development 
 
Yours faithfully 
Paul Fretwell 

 




